
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

FIRE DISTRICT NO. 2, TOWNSHIP OF MOORESTOWN 

COUNTY OF BURLINGTON, STATE OF NEW JERSEY 

PUBLIC HEARING  

 

        Notice is hereby given by the Board of Fire Commissioners, Fire District No. 2, 

Township of Moorestown, County of Burlington, State of New Jersey that, pursuant to 

N.J.S.A. 40A: 14-78.1, a Public Hearing will be held regarding the 2016 Fire District 

Budget. Said hearing shall be held on Wednesday, January 6, 2016 at 7 p.m. in the 

Commissioner’s meeting room located in the Lenola Fire House, 229 N. Lenola Road, 

Moorestown, N.J. 

 

        Further notice is given that the Commissioners may amend the approved budget 

during or after the Public Hearing and that the Public Hearing may be adjourned from 

time to time until the hearing is closed. 

 

        A copy of the 2016 Budget, as approved by the Board of Fire Commissioners, shall 

be available for examination on the main bulletin board located at the Lenola Fire House, 

229 N. Lenola Road, Moorestown, N.J. and posted on the official website 

www.moorestownfire2.com. In addition, copies of the budget, as approved, shall be 

available during the week preceding the hearing for each person requesting same. They 

may be obtained from the office of the Fire District Administrator, 225 N. Lenola Road, 

Moorestown, N.J. 

 

Elizabeth Booth 

Board Administrator  

Dated: December 07, 2015 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.moorestownfire2.com/

